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Utility Committee Report 
 
Bylaw 18094 – To Amend the EPCOR Rates Procedures Bylaw 12294 
Amendment No. 3 – Performance Based Rate Application – Increasing 
Public Awareness 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Bylaw 18094 be read a first time. 

History 

• At the June 9, 2017, Utility Committee meeting, the June 9, 2017, 
Financial and Corporate Services report CR_4907 was considered and 
the Committee heard from J. Ragsdale. 

• At the June 9, 2017, Utility Committee meeting, the following motion was 
passed: 

That Administration prepare recommendations to the environmental 
management section of the Bylaw to align with City objectives rather 
than industry benchmarks, prior to second reading. 

Attachment 

June 9, 2017, Financial and Corporate Services report CR_4907 
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